
Central Mississippi Light Flyers 
Date:  3-11-17 
Meeting Minutes 
 
President Randy West called the meeting to order at 11:41. 
Other officers present were Alex Lovertich, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri Anglin. 
It was noted that a quorum was established with 20 members present. 
 
Dr. Bob gave a safety presentation on problems that arise in the spring: bird nests, dirt 
daubers, wasps, etc.  It is still cold enough to use carb heat.  Be sure to pre-flight with your 
checklist.  
 
Randy thanked Paul and his helpers for lunch.  Regina will provide lunch in April. 
 
Frank Jernejcic was the only guest. 
 
The activities committee reported on several upcoming events.  March 18 is the fly-out to 
Dauphin Island.  March 25 is the fly-in at TVR and the Southern Heritage Museum.  Also 
on March 25 is the lunch and safety meeting at Copiah airport.  The memorial for Dennis 
Purduski will be May 6 at Woodbridge. 
 
Dee gave the financial report.  Our bank balance is in line with the budget at this point in 
the year.  MSMA and ant poison were bought to prepare the runway. 
 
Randy appointed a nominating committee to recommend a slate of club officers for next 
fiscal year. We will vote at our May 13th meeting. Members interested in serving should 
contact a member of our nominating committee before April 30th. Nominating Committee: 
Boyd Robertson ( 601-622-3955), David Boackle (601-918-6966), Dee Gilliland (601-951-
7762). 
 
Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned, Paul Hockin seconded it, and it was 
approved.  The meeting was adjourned at 12:07. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cheri Anglin 
 


